
 

21st Century Preparatory School 
1220 Mound Avenue 
Racine, WI 53404 
262-898-7847 
tmiller@21stprepschool.org 
 
 
May 1, 2014 
 
 
Dear Mr. Molbeck, 
 
I am writing on behalf of 21st Century Preparatory School. We are looking to have a Civil War 
Reenactment Day for our 2nd through 8th grade students. We are currently working with a group called 
Historical Timekeepers who are a local SE Wisconsin Civilian Civil War Reeancting group.  
 
The reenactment group has a Civil War naval cannon that they would like to bring to the park to display 
and show the students. There will be no actual shooting of the cannon. They have brought the cannon to 
our school in the past and have a informational session that they present with it. We would like to 
request that the cannon be allowed to at the park for this event. 
 
If you would like more information regarding the cannon, our contact person from the Historical 
Timekeepers is Jenna Theissen. She can be reached at 262-392-9204. 
 
If you have any  other questions regarding this event, please feel free to contact me. I appreciate your 
willingness to consider our request. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Tina Miller 
5th Grade Teacher/Coordinator of Civil War Reenactment Day 


